
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Douglas Borough Council Statement of Accounts 
 
Isle of Man Local Government Superannuation Scheme Pension Fund 
Annual Report 
 
In accordance with Section 6 (7) of the Isle of Man Audit Act 2006 and Section 
16 (1) of The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2007, the Council now wishes to 
advise all interested parties that the audited accounts for the year ended 31st 
March 2013 have now been received in respect of the above. 
 
Copies of the accounts together with the auditor’s reports can now be inspected 
free of charge at the Henry Bloom Noble Library in Douglas during normal 
opening hours or online at www.douglas.gov.im. 
 
G M BOLT, CPFA 
BOROUGH TREASURER 
 
Miss K J Rice, Chief Executive, Town Hall, Ridgeway Street, Douglas, IM99 1AD. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


